need to be added to the agenda. Commissioner Wisenbaker asked regarding the agenda item
related to the three firefighter personnel request, were the firefighters certified and ready to begin

work, Mrs. Dukes replied yes,

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Griner second.

Chairman Slaughter adjourned the work session at 8:45 a.m.



